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CIRCULAR 
 
Subject: Request to follow the Guidelines issued by the University Grants Commission, 

Ministry of Education, Government of India, New Delhi for Anti Ragging Mechanism 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
This is with reference to the letter No. F. No. 1-15/2009 (ARC) Pt.III, dated June 10, 2025 

received from University Grants Commission, Ministry of Education, Government of India,                

New Delhi by publishing multiple mechanism regarding making the ragging free campus of the 

Colleges / Institutions / Departments under the jurisdiction of the University of Mumbai.   

  

The recommendations and action steps which are needed to be taken by 

Colleges/Institution/Departments under the jurisdiction of the University of Mumbai provided in 

detailed by the UGC are attached herewith for your information and necessary action at your end. 

(Copy enclosed).  

 

 Therefore you are requested to follow the said guidelines published and issued by the               

UGC and send the Compliance Report to the Director, DSD for his office record and further 

process on it. 

 

 

 

 
  

Place: Mumbai     

Date: July 16, 2025  

 

I/c Director, DSD 

                     

 

 

To, 

The Principals/Directors of Affiliated Colleges/Institutes of University of Mumbai and Heads 

of University Departments 
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